Terry B. Neff

From: Terry B. Neff

Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 11:42 AM
To: kurtjimears@gmail.com

Subject: FW: soil erosion letter
Attachments: 1598_001.pdf

Kurt,

| just became aware that there may be fill within 5 feet of the side lot line(s). As part of your erosion control plan all fill
must be at least 5 feet from the lot lines. The erosion control plan must include a drawing showing where the erosion
control measures, in the attached letter, are being implemented with direction arrows indicating direction of surface
flow.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Terry

From: Terry B. Neff

Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 3:03 PM

To: kurtjmears@gmail.com

Cc: Shannon Westerlund <shannon.westerlund@co.aitkin.mn.us>; Kimberly Burton <kimberly.burton@co.aitkin.mn.us>
Subject: soil erosion letter

Kurt,

See attached letter from Steve Hughes, SWCD Manager, to me regarding the erosion and runoff control measures for
your proposed garage project. The 4 recommendations in this letter must be incorporated into your erosion control
plan as part of the permit application.

Let me know if you have any questions.
Regards!

Terry Neff
Environmental Services Director

From: Aitkin Co Environmental <donotreply@co.aitkin.mn.us>
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 2:44 PM

To: Terry B. Neff <terry.neff@co.aitkin.mn.us>

Subject: Attached Image




